
 

 

Nursery places available for September 2011 at 
Brindishe Green School 

We are now taking applications for part time nursery 
places for children aged 3 and 4 years to start from this 
September or from next January 2012  

We can offer places for either  

a morning place  - 9:00 am to 11:30 am or 

an afternoon place  from 1.00 pm to 3:30 pm 
If you or a friend or neighbour have a child who will be aged 3 or 4 from September then 
why not start them off in one of our well equipped nursery classes ? 

We have: 

Beautiful and fascinating classrooms and a delightful outdoor learning area which includes 
a garden, climbing frames and water and sand play. 

Each of our nursery classes has a highly qualified specialist early years teacher and a full 
time nursery nurse. 

Each new nursery placement begins with an opportunity for you and your child to meet the 
staff, get to know each other and your child’s needs – and a gentle and personalised start 
to their education – in one of the most improved and forward looking schools in Lewisham. 

In Brindishe Green Nursery we can offer, at no cost at all to you, well resourced, high 
quality play opportunities, a chance for your child to meet and play with friends of the 
same age, to sing songs, paint, dress up, cook, count, build models and to learn how to 
begin reading and writing. 

Apply now –by ringing our school office on 0208 8527245 x 221 or email us on 
info@brindishegreen.lewisham.sch.uk. We’ll send you an application form and a 
prospectus. We look forward to meeting you and your child soon! 

See our website www.brindisheschools.org for more details about Brindishe 
Green School – part of the Brindishe Federation of Schools in Lewisham. 

 


